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NYLC Policy on Student Health Insurance

Having adequate medical insurance is crucial for any student traveling to the United States.
While New York Language does not require that students obtain medical insurance as a
condition for admission, we cannot stress heavily enough that insurance should be purchased
prior to traveling here. If you get sick while you are here, going to a doctor or an emergency
room is extremely costly. You, and not the school, will be responsible for any payment of
medical expenses. Sometimes medical costs can be thousands of dollars.

New York Language Center Policy on Student Health Insurance New York Language Center
recommends that those students coming from abroad obtain health insurance for the duration of
their stay. It is each individual student’s responsibility to obtain health and any other insurance
deemed necessary by the student. It is the student’s responsibility to research and evaluate any
insurance policy referred by New York Language Center; New York Language Center makes no
claims or guarantees regarding such insurance. New York Language Center’s preferred provider
is KimberHealth (www.kimberhealth.com/nylc). However, students are free to choose any
provider. We can also suggest Seven Corners Insurance (information at www.sevencorners.com).

We strongly recommend that students visit these websites, or any website they choose to make
an informed decision. New York Language Center, can upon written request, facilitate the
insurance application for its students, by contacting us at info@nylanguagecenter.com or by
phone at +1 (212) 678-5800. Students must understand that these insurance policies are being
underwritten by a third party. New York Language Center bears no responsibility for any
problems or issues with these or other companies regarding fees, reimbursement, coverage, or
refunds. Please contact New York Language Center if you have any questions.
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